OHSC is awarded the Michigan Snowmobile Association's 2016 Club of the Year

This award goes to the many, many volunteer hours supporting: "brushing and signing trails;" Vintage Snowmobile Show and Ride; opening of new Trail 222; insulating and heating the Equipment Barn; investigating and purchasing the new pullbehind grader; lawn mowing; and flipping hotdogs. Community service was outstanding including our two scholarship offerings, supporting Rachel's Closet, hosting the Chamber of Commerce Meeting, and the Snowmobile Safety Class — with the support of our two local school districts (WB-RC and Hale). This award goes to the outstanding coordination and actions of our many members that contributed their valuable time and efforts. Thank you to all our volunteers for making us proud to be named Michigan's Back-toBack Snowmobile Club of the Year Award winners!

Source: OHSC November Newsletter by C.Gerling